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Chair & Committee Members, 

 

I strongly oppose this bill.  Current climate goals are very unattainable and making 

them more stringent makes absolutely 0 sense.  Even IF Oregon and the entire 

United States went to zero emissions, it would not have an impact on the world 

temps by the year 2100.  China, Russia and India will not be on board with this 

carbon money making hoax and they are the biggest polluters.  

 

Oregonians are having difficulty making ends meet the way it is and it's bills like this 

that makes our energy even more costly and our grids unstable.  Oregon should not 

be posturing itself after the failures of California. 

 

I urge the committee not to let this bill through. Please OPPOSE this bill. 


